
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/12/2015 12:50:05 PM
Subject: Re: 2015-23 Declaring Legal Holiday for Banks

The Gov has approved. Proceed.


Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 12, 2015, at 10:44 AM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


I have worked with the Bankers Association on the date.  We wanted to wait until the weekend passed to 
ensure there was no additional bank closures due to flooding.  Now that it has passed, they are comfortable that 
no banks were closed beyond Oct. 7.  Ok for me to sign and file this EO?
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